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for January 5
Sunday Worship               216

Sunday School                 17
Communion to Shut-Ins 5

STEWARDSHIPA Way of Life

405-282-4080                 www.fccguthrie.org

http://www.fccguthrie.org

Set up your weekly or 
monthly giving online at:

This Week’s Events:
Tuesday, January 7

8:30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out

Wednesday, January 8
6 p.m. – Elders Meeting

Thursday, January 9
8L30 a.m. – Mother’s Day Out

Friday, January 10
Office Closed

Sunday, January 12
9:30 a.m. – Adult Sunday School

10:30 a.m. – Worship Service
Kid’s Worship Extra

Noon – Worship Team Meeting
6 p.m. – Financial Peace

6 p.m. – Young Adult Dinner
5 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. - Youth

Super Bowl Sub Sales 
will begin January 19. 
Mark your calendar so 

you won’t miss out!
Proceeds sponsor 

Youth events.
Super Bowl 

Sunday Feb. 2

Jan. 12 thru March 15
Lesson 1: Build a Starter Emergency Fund and Learn How to Budget
Lesson 2: Pay Off All Debt
Lesson 3: Save a Fully Funded Emergency Fund
Lesson 4: Invest for the Future and Build Wealth
Lesson 5: Buyer Beware
Lesson 6: The Role of Insurance
Lesson 7: Retirement Planning
Lesson 8: Real Estate and Mortgages
Lesson 9: Living and Giving Like No One Else

The kit for this 9 week-course cost $129.99, but we have been given a generous donation
that will give each participant up to $100 off, making each person/couple’s cost only
$29.99 to take this course. We are ordering books soon. If you are interested in taking this
class please let Karen or Shana know if you plan to attend as they will be leading the
class.

6 p.m. to 
7:30 p.m.

2020 Offering Envelopes are available in
the Narthex. Please sign for the box #
you take.

As a reminder, all year-end gifts must
be received or postmarked by December
31, 2019 to be credited on your 2019
giving statement to be used for income-
tax purposes. Giving statements will be
mailed by January 31, 2020.

Offering Envelopes Calling all young adults 
(ages 22-30)!!!

We are starting a group just for you!
Our first gathering will be January 12
at 6 p.m. at the home of James and
Kendra McNew (5714 Cedar Tree
Cir). Dinner will be provided and an
RSVP will be helpful otherwise you
may not get to eat. Come on out and
see what’s happening, you won’t want
to miss it!

On Sunday Pastor Ronnie was talking about serving others in the idea of
helping those who cannot help themselves. He wanted to give everyone an
opportunity to serve in light of that message. We are starting “Reading
Buddies” with our partner school Central Elementary. We are looking for 10-
15 volunteers to spend 30-45 minutes a week reading with a student. All
ages are welcome! As a church we want to be one that is always reaching
beyond our walls to serve and spread God’s light and love. Please contact
the church office to sign up or for more information.

Nursery is 
available!

http://www.fccguthrie.org/


Our love and sympathy go
to: Kyle Blakemore and
family in the death of his
mother, Betty Friese. Amanda
Zellers and family in the
death of her grandfather,
Gerald Frazier. Hospitalized
at this time: Al Allen. We
pray for our church family:
Dave Williams, Mike Canning,
Debbie Considine, Mike
Carey, Jake Doles, Dorothy
Herbert, Sherry Canning and
Ron Owen. We pray for our
friends and family
members: Caleb Morris,
Susie Ellison, Nicholas Rice,
Lucy Pridham, Sydney Curtis,
Jeremy Manley, James
Stowe, Edna Heilman,
Kathryn Webb Feken,
Roberta Coleman, Kinsley
Murri, Cathy Carter, Pam
Billings, Judy Ravenas, Mary
Schaar, Janetta Hibbler,
Stephanie Lowrance, Kayla
Thetford and Les Steenveld.
Our military all over the
world including: Jonah
Friese, Jared Ball, Justin Ball,
Garret Canning, T.J. Wilson,
Brent Walton, and Matt Byce.

Dinner @ 
5:30 p.m.
Simulcast 
@ 6 p.m.

$5
Cost

Get your act 
together!

Chicken 
Feed & 
Talent Show 
coming in 
March!

Coming Soon! Don’t Miss Out!

Thank you to everyone who stayed on Sunday and helped take down the
Christmas decorations in the sanctuary! Many hands made for quick work!
Thanks so much to Darla Trench for providing lunch to our hardworking
crew. We were blessed by all those who helped throughout the advent
season in so many different ways.

We wish to thank Karen Allen and Pastor Ronnie Fields for their comforting words of prayer and compassion
during the loss of our mother/grandmother, Judith Ochs. We want to also thank: Caroline Roettger, Sherry
Canning, Janie Carey, Pam Williams, Tammy Schroder, Louise Dilley, Peggy Momsen, Linda Wrede, Andrea
Stevens and LaHonda Ball for preparing food. Also, to Janna Pierson, Barbara Wilder, Jane Weeks, Jane Stewart,
Sherry Canning, and Peggy Momsen for serving our family meal after the service. It was outstanding and delicious.

God Bless you all, Terri McNulty & Judith Ochs Family

It’s time to get your recipe together!
The entries are flooding in for this

year’s chili cook-off! The prizes are going
to be awesome!

We’ll have prizes for 1st, 2nd, 3rd in
each category, a people’s choice award
and an overall winner!

We still need about 10 more pots of
chili as well as some sides.

A few of the sides we need include:
chopped onion, cornbread, desserts,
Fritos (2 bags per sign-up), tortilla chips,
salsa (2 jars per signup), gallon of cheese
sauce, shredded cheese (48 oz), oyster
crackers and saltines. If you would like to
sign-up for any of these items you can
e-mail karenkallen@cox.net or text Karen
at 405-615-2240 or call the church office
at 282-4080.

The Chili Cook-off will be Jan. 26
immediately following worship. We are
still in need of three judges, who can
spend time during the worship service to
taste test the chili and choose our
winners. You will be given a judging sheet
to help rank the entries. Let us know if
you would like to be a judge!


